

January 21, 2020

Town/Village Board of Harrison New York 1 Heineman Place Harrison, NY, 10528

To The Honorable Members of the Town of Harrison Town Board.

Please accept this letter as a formal request by Brae Burn Country Club to obtain permission from the Town Board to host our fourth annual fireworks display, on our property, on Sunday, September 13, 2020 at approximately 8:15 pm. In September 2017, we had our first fireworks display for our Annual Meeting of the membership and Family BBQ. Our Annual Meeting is when we select our new Officers of the Board and make this our last hooray for the club season.

Once permission is granted, we will begin the process of submitting the appropriate Fireworks Permit Application and the Special Event Indemnification, Release and Discharge Agreement. In addition, the vendor, Blue Sky Fireworks, will prepare a site plan and present the proper insurance coverage for this event.

Please accept my appreciation in advance of your final decision.

Respectfully,

General Manager / COO